

University Graduate Council

Date:  Wednesday, Sep 7, 2011
Time:  2:00 p.m.

Location:  Student Support Services Building, SU 113
AGENDA
I. Election of UGC Chair

II. Approval of Agenda

III. Approve Minutes from April Meeting (attached)
IV. Consent Agenda for UGPC Recommendations to UFS Steering

V. New Business
a. College Graduate Committee Representatives - I.D. (Ron Nyhan)
b. Outsourcing courses (Ron Nyhan) See attached.
VI. Old Business  
a. GRE impact on Applications (Dr. Rosson)
b. GRE Equivalents (Dr. Rosson)
c. New Graduate Application Status (Dr. Rosson)

d. Thesis and Dissertation Defense Notification Status (Dr. Rosson)

VII. Other Business?

VIII. Adjournment

From: wmrmcdaniel <wmrmcdaniel@bellsouth.net>

Date: August 14, 2011 8:29:56 PM EDT

Subject: UGC and GPC recommendations on outsourcing course instruction

CC: Steering Committee

From: Wm R McDaniel, UFS President

Subject: Outsourcing of Course Instruction

You are aware that a Journalism course is being outsourced this term. I am requesting that the UGC and the GPC do some investigating about this specific activity. I do not trust the accuracy of published reports. I suggest that you invite Prof. Susan Reilly to hear her version of what’s going on. I have already mentioned to some relevant people that the UFS should have prior knowledge of curricular activities, and you should not hesitate to apply this principle to others in this matter.

More important, I request that the UGC and the GPC each give recommendations to the Senate about what the UFS position on the general subject of course instruction outsourcing should be. Because this whole question arose right before the summer terms, I think expedition is important now that we can address the issues.

Thanks.
